
From: bettyboop 
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 1:04 PM 
To: info  
Cc: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] delegation status 
Importance: High 

Dear Ms.Westlake-Power 

Please note: Ben Benedict will be addressing the committee instead of me on Monday 

December 13 at 12pm. Ben has just forwarded you a revised letter with all the 

attachments. The attachments are part of the delegation submission.   

Thank You 

AnnaMaria 

On 2021-12-06 12:54, info wrote: 

Dear Ms. Westlake-Power:  

I, Ben Benedict, am requesting delegation status for the December 16, 2021 Corporate 

Services Committee regarding an amendment to the Public Notice Policy. 

The original request was first made on March 29, 2021. Please see original letter below with 

attachments. 

The amendments were endorsed by the Mayor and Committee at that time and then 

confirmed at the next meeting of Council.  I am here again because the changes that were 

implemented at the July 2, 2021 CSC did not reflect our request, nor Council's promises - 

which was adopted by Council.   

The amendment was part of a large package of amendments and I believe the entire 

package was approved without looking at the finer details. We were asking that area 

residents be notified of a proposed private/public parking lot and be given an opportunity to 

review and comment on the new parking lot.  That is not what was submitted on July 2, 

2021. What was submitted was only a notice on the City's website of a proposed new 

parking lot. It is not reasonable to conclude that this will suffice in notifying residents of a 

major change in their neighbourhood such as a new private/public parking lot. This seems 

to be a decisively way to avoid actually informing residence while empowering civic 

employees to continue to undermined communities as Parking Division sought to do in 
mine!  

In addition AnnaMaria and myself made several enquires to by-law enforcement asking for 

notification on when this amendment will be brought forward again to CSC so we may 

comment again and this never happened. Please see attached emails. So regrettably we are 

back again asking that the original request which was made in good faith please be upheld 
as it was originally approved by Council. 

The specific change that is being requested today is that area residents be notified as 

usual i.e. 120 metre radius of a proposed parking lot and be given an opportunity 

to review and comment.   

Thank you 

Ben Benedict 188 John Street, London, ON, N6A 1P1; & 

AnnaMaria Valastro 

mailto:info@bcreative.ca

